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PETTIS COUNTY AMBULANCE DISTRICT EMS EDUCATION 

Is accepting applications for our 
Summer 2024 EMT COURSE 

Applications available online beginning March 11th, 2024, and can be found 
on our website at pcadems.org/education 

 
Class Start Date is May 13th, 2024 (excluding holidays) thru October 

3rd, 2024 
Class to be held Monday and Thursday Evenings from 6 – 10pm 

Applications will be accepted beginning March 11th, 2024, and will be 
limited. Apply Soon!!! Deadline to Submit Applications is April 30th, 

2024. 
Completed Applications Must be completed online following the link 
provided. All applications will be reviewed, and you will be contacted to set 
up an interview time. If selected, course cost is $1400 (includes books, 
background checks, and class shirt). 
There are 4 $500 Scholarships available to anyone seeking a career in 
EMS through Sedalia Fire Local 103. Please contact 
SedaliaLocal103@gmail.com for more information regarding scholarships. 
The deadline to submit applications for scholarships is April 26th, 2024.   
 
The Pettis County Ambulance District is located at 210 West 4th Street, 
Sedalia, MO 65301----- Ph. (660) 829 – 0777 
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